
Anglian Water is proposing a new reservoir in Lincolnshire that will secure water 
supply to our customers for future generations.

The reservoir will store water so it’s on tap when we need it, meeting the challenges of a 
changing climate and growing population. 

Our latest proposals include an emerging design for the reservoir and the infrastructure 
we need to transfer water to the reservoir, treat the water, and supply it to homes and 
businesses across the region.

Your feedback can help shape our proposals. We’re holding events in your area.  
Visit our website for more information and detailed maps.

A new reservoir and its 
connecting infrastructure 
is proposed in your area

Consultation open from 30 May – 9 August 2024

www.lincsreservoir.co.uk info@lincsreservoir.co.uk  0800 915 2491

Please note: this is an indicative image and the design may change as our proposals develop.


